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NEWS
DECEMBER 2024

HAPPY HOLIDAYS
The Mayor, Councillors and staff of the Town of 

Cottesloe would like to wish our community a very 

happy and safe festive season. 

The Town of Cottesloe Administration office will close 

at 4.30pm on Tuesday, 24 December and will re-open at 

8.30am on Thursday, 2 January 2025. 

The Grove Library will close at 4pm on Tuesday, 24 

December and will re-open at 9am on Thursday, 2 

January 2025. 

For urgent assistance during this time please contact the 

Town on 9285 5000 and follow the prompts. 

DECEMBER 
COUNCIL MEETING
The last Town of Cottesloe Council Meeting for 2024 will be held 

at 6pm on Tuesday, 17 December at Cottesloe Civic Centre, 109 

Broome Street, Cottesloe. The Meeting Agenda will be available 

on our website or at the Town’s Administraion Office.

TRAILERS, BOATS AND CARAVANS

As we get ready for holidays the Town would like to remind our residents that trailers, boats and caravans are to be kept on 

private property, and not parked out on verges. Please also remember that trailers, boats and caravans cannot be left on 

the road unhitched from a vehicle, and that an infringement may be issued if this occurs. These requirements are stated in 

the Town’s Parking and Parking Facilities Local Law. Thank you for your cooperation.

JOIN US FOR CAROLS!
Save the date! Cottesloe Carols by Candlelight is on Saturday, 7 

December on the Main Lawn at Cottesloe Civic Centre. Gates 

open at 5.30pm and carols begin at 6.45pm. Bring a picnic or enjoy 

something delicious from one of the food trucks on offer. We look 

forward to seeing you there! 

NEW BEACH WHEELCHAIR
The Town of Cottesloe has a new beach wheelchair! The 
Sandcruiser All Terrain Beach Wheelchair has special 
balloon wheels that are soft and pliable and glide smoothly 
over sand. Along with the Surf N Turf, it is available for loan 
between October to March at no cost.

The new wheelchair was tried out recently by Georgia 
(pictured below), a member of the Town’s Universal Access 
and Inclusion Reference Group. Find out more on our 
website under Community/ Disability Access and  
Inclusion/Beach Wheelchairs. 

SHARKSMART WA APP - DOWNLOAD IT TODAY!
As we head into summer the Town encourages our community to download the SharkSmart WA app to stay informed and help plan your trip 
to the beach. The app provides near real-time information of shark activity including current alerts and warnings. We also encourage all shark 
sightings to be reported to Water Police immediately on 9442 8600.

The SharkSmart WA app can be downloaded from the App Store and Google Play. Find out more at  
https://www.sharksmart.com.au/staying-safe/sharksmart-wa-app/


